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My name is Obreyonna Clark and I am a Junior at Enterprise High School and I am 

looking to serve as a member of the Shasta Union High School Board because I would enjoy 

being the voice for my fellow peers. Being a part of many groups and clubs on campus, I do 

have the chance to bring in insights from many different backgrounds. I would like to have a 

clear and deeper understanding of how our school system runs and the decisions we make. I 

would also like to better my school and the surrounding schools every chance I could get and 

have the opportunity to. I understand that being a part of the board would require me to put my 

own time and energy into preparing for meetings and I would look forward to it. 

I am a member of my school's ASB Class, currently serving as ASB Junior Class Vice 

President. I have been a part of ASB for the last two years and will be continuing into my senior 

year. I am a yearbook staff member for the first time this year and through my dedication and 

hardwork, I am presented with the opportunity to be Copy Editor next year. I am a member of 

Restorative Justice this year and I will be next year too, working with my fellow students and 

peers to resolve issues among others. I have been in CSF since my second semester of 

Sophomore year; to be a part of CSF you must meet a minimum number of points that are 

earned through the grades you get and classes you take. I hold a 3.8 GPA while taking three AP 

classes and one honors class while balancing my yearbook and ASB class. This summer I will  

also be a camp counselor at SYLC (Shasta Youth Leadership Camp). 

My activities inside and outside of school provide me with the opportunity to provide 

many insights to the board from a student perspective. I have shown my large amounts of 

dedication and perseverance through my busy schedule.  

I would hope to serve on the Shasta Union High School District Board to be able to 

prove my fellow peers' thoughts and feelings. I would hope to gain more experience and a 

deeper understanding of my school and community.  
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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Obrey Clark as a student 

representative of the Shasta Union High School District’s Board of Trustees. I have had Obrey in my 

English class the past two years, and have watched her grow as a scholar throughout that time. 

 

Having had Obrey in both my sophomore honors English class and now my AP Language & 

Composition class, she has consistently demonstrated herself as a standout in a group of strong 

academic students. She consistently provides high-quality work with attention to detail and offers 

keen insights in an articulate manner in class discussions. It has been a true pleasure to see Obrey 

grow as a scholar over the past two years. 

 

In addition to successfully navigating multiple honors and AP courses, Obrey has the daunting task 

of being a part of the yearbook team. Her tireless efforts in that undertaking directly transfer to her 

daily life, as she has the attention to detail and punctuality necessary for such a class.  

 

Obrey is also a leader here in campus; she is one of the student representatives for our “Remember 

the 5” club, which centers on safe driving habits for her fellow classmates; additionally, she is a 

member of our link crew (“E-Crew”), which provides leadership and mentoring for our incoming 

freshmen.  

 

Because of her close connection to various aspects of the student body, her attention to detail, and 

thoughtful reactions to difficult subject matter, Obrey Clark would make a fine addition to the Shasta 

Union High School Board of Trustees as a student representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew T. Garrett 
 

Matthew Garrett, MA, NBCT 
Department of English 

Adjunct Professor, Simpson University 
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May 15, 2024

RE: Letter of Recommendation, Obreyonna Clark

To the SUHSD School Board,

I am honored to compose this letter of recommendation for Obreyonna Clark as she pursues the position
of student board member. Having known Obrey for the duration of her three-year tenure at Enterprise High
School, I can confidently attest to her exceptional qualities and capabilities.

During her freshman year, Obrey demonstrated remarkable aptitude and diligence in my Earth and Space
Science class, where she quickly distinguished herself. Subsequently, in her junior year, she joined our
yearbook class, where her commitment to excellence and attention to detail became evident. Not only did
she consistently meet deadlines with precision, but she also emerged as a natural leader within the class.
It is noteworthy that Obrey has been appointed as our Copy Editor for the upcoming year, a role that
entails meticulous proofreading and effective management of her peers' responsibilities.

Beyond her involvement in the yearbook, Obrey is actively engaged in numerous extracurricular activities
both within the school and the community. At Enterprise High, she is a valued member of the Associated
Student Body, CSF, E-Crew, Key Club, Auto Club, and Remember the Five Club. Within ASB, Obrey has held
various leadership positions, currently serving as the Junior Class Vice President. Additionally, she
contributes her time and energy to the EHS swim team and volunteers with the Sac River Clean Up,
exemplifying her dedication to community service and environmental stewardship. Despite her
demanding schedule, Obrey maintains an impressive 3.8 GPA while undertaking multiple AP and Shasta
College courses, a testament to her academic prowess and time management skills.

Obrey possesses a rare combination of confidence, attentiveness, and intelligence. Her creative spirit and
unwavering commitment to excellence ensure that she will continue to thrive in college and beyond. I am
confident that Obrey will bring a well-rounded perspective to the school board, advocating effectively for
her fellow students, teachers, and the school community.

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly endorse Obreyonna Clark for the position of student board member. Her
dedication, leadership, and academic achievements make her a deserving candidate who will undoubtedly
make significant contributions to the school board. Should you require any further information, please do
not hesitate to contact me via email at ErJohnson@suhsd.net.

Warm regards,

Erik Johnson

Yearbook Advisor


